
Berlin, Germany, October 2, 1933, 

Dear Moffettt 

I am sending you herewith a copy of the letter 
which I am sending to Mr* Phillips. It is much too 
long, but I wanted to giv* at least a resume of a part 
of the picture as I see it now. There is a good deal 
more which might usefully be said and X shall try to 
wlite you la the near future. 

With all good wishes, hastily, 

Sincerely yours. 

J* Pierpont Moffett, Esquire, 
«/o Department of State, 
Washington, D.C, 


